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Brooklyn – State Senator Martin J. Golden (R-C-I) today announced that the office will be

offering assistance to homeowners who have questions about their Notice of Property

Values (NOPV).

A volunteer with experience with the Department of Finance  (DOF) will be available on

Sunday, February 19th, at Senator Golden’s District Office, to answer questions related to the

Notice of Property Value that homeowners receive each year from NYC Finance. These



notices determine real estate taxes for the coming year.

“I am pleased to offer this assistance to the homeowners of my district who may have a

number of questions regarding the recent notice they received, and the method used to

calculate it,” said Senator Golden. “Many homeowners do not know that you can appeal

these determinations, and this opportunity at my office will offer useful information and

guidance.”

If you have questions about the Notice of Property Value you received, please call Senator

Golden’s district office at (718) 238-6044 to schedule an appointment which is necessary.
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